
 

 

Holy Child School, Panchkula 
CIR HCS/24-25/163 

 
January 30, 2025 

Dear Parents 
 
Greetings from Holy Child! 

Reference: Class Photograph  
 
As a memory of current Academic Session 2024-2025, a class group 
photograph has been planned for Thursday, February 06, 2025. 
 
Please ensure that your ward comes dressed neatly in his/ her complete 
winter uniform for the same.  
 
I am sure you would like a copy of this special photo. 
 
If interested in placing an order, kindly deposit `100/- with the Class 
Teacher by Monday, February 03, 2025.  
 
 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal 
 


